

Committee Meeting:	June 5 th 2024
Attendees:	Ina Morris, Charlie Price, Ian Ainscough, Jonny Girvan
Apologies:	

Agenda

1. Minutes from previous meeting reviewed. Actions from previous meetings are progressing/actioned.
2. Grant Carter Moore has agreed to take over the Social Media role from Susie Woods.
3. Bike – TOCW entries are closed – 87 entries. Jonnie will contact Bren to arrange handover of the money and will look into the possibility of gaining some publicity for the money we have raised for them over the last few years.
4. C2C plans in place – IA to follow up with JM ref repaying the club its coach outlays.
5. CP will look into offering members a basic maintenance course. JG would be interested in tagging onto this to offering basic cycling skills training.
6. Kit – more interest in tri-suits since the last order. CP will chat to kit team ref placing another order.
7. CP will discuss the kit team organization with the existing kit team.
8. Juniors – DBS updates ongoing.
9. BTF discussions regarding crossover issues with Triathlon England and Triathlon Wales ongoing – CP/IM
10. Coaches meet still to be arranged – CP/IM
11. Events – 5K successful evening event.
12. Deva Tri went well – big thanks to DC for his work over the years.
13. Deva Tri requires a new lead person now that Dan has finished his term. CP has proposed 3 options moving forward.
14. Option 1. A club Events Group will look into supporting/managing all the club events. Some outline discussions with members have taken place.
15. Option 2. Sell the race to a 3rd party.
16. Option 3 Pay a 3rd party to run the event on our behalf.
17. CP will lead the way forward on the 3 options and feedback to the Exec and members.